ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING

The next Ordinary Council Meeting will
be held on Tuesday, 6 September 2022
at the Bright Council Chambers from
5.00pm.

The meeting will be live-streamed.
Community members are invited to
attend in person or view online. Anyone
wishing to attend the meeting in person is
strongly recommended to wear a mask.

The Agenda will be available on the
Friday prior to the Council meeting on
Council’s website
www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au.

Please submit any questions on notice in
writing to info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au by
12pm on Tuesday, 6 September.

Visit Council’s website or Facebook
page closer to the meeting for further
information.

For further enquiries contact Customer
Service on 5755 0555.



